
 

PHSDSBC matters: Mandates required by 2 September 
2019  
 
Agreement: Payment of Annual Statutory Registration Fees – Health-Care 
Occupations (Departments of Health and Social Development) 
As previously reported, the matter was discussed in the previous Council meeting and the final 
amendments referred to a Task Team for incorporation. The draft agreement was presented in 
Council on 14 August 2019 and the employer indicated its readiness to sign the agreement. The 
agreement seeks to introduce mandatory deductions of professional registration fees from the salary 
of employees to assist employees by avoiding standing in lines to pay such fees on a yearly basis. 
 
Members are urged to carefully consider the agreement (attached) and provide the PSA with a 
mandate to accept or reject the agreement, noting that if the majority of parties to Council signs 
the agreement, it will be applicable to all  employees who are required to be registered with a 
professional body and who falls within the scope of the PHSDSBC.  
 
Members are requested to provide the PSA with a mandate to accept or reject the agreement 
by 2 September 2019. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT SECTORAL 
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